
     

January 8, 2022 

For Immediate Release  

 

The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to provide the 

following COVID-19 update: 
 

 As of today, January 8, there have been 21 confirmed cases of COVID-

19 in the community of Nain.  

 There are currently no presumptive positive cases. 

 Sixteeen (16) of the cases have recovered. 

 There are currently five active cases in the community of Nain. 

 There are no confirmed of presumptive cases in any other Labrador Inuit 

community. 

 Newfoundland and Labrador remains in COVID-19 Alert Level 4 in an 

effort to decrease transmission of the virus. 


